

an Clean Cornwall Newsletter February 2019



Minutes for partnership meeting 24/01/2019 coming soon

Great British Spring clean 22nd March 23rd April



love your Beach 14th February

A Few Picks

Falmouh Harbor Pick UP 09/02/2019 (10:00-12:00 Falmouth Harbour

Love Your Beach Maenporth 14/02/2019 (15:30- 1700)

Bodmin Tidy IT Team 16/02/2019 Syd's Bar (11:00-12:00)

Threebays Wildlife Litter Pick around Mevagissey 22nd & 23rd February



For more information visit www.Cleancornwall.org

Love Your Beach 14/02/2019



Love Your Beach encourages everyone to clean their local beach on the 14th. It is set up by Cornwall Wildlife Trust and partners up with Biffa. We have had a few registrations and more will come in the next few days i am sure! If this is something you fancy doing your self please register your event with Clean Cornwall.







Photo Credit Hydro Motion Media

https://www.cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk/events/2019/0 2/04/love-your-beach

Clean Cornwall Stats

Wills Community focus

We currently have 250 individual groups, schools and businesses registered with Clean Cornwall

309 organised litter picks and beach cleans were supported by Clean Cornwall

7057 individuals volunteered their spare time, totaling more then 16,342 hours across Cornwall

The volunteer time equates to £127,000.00 (Based on the UK minimum wage)additional support to Council services, supporting our waste contractors, Town and Parish Councils and local Communities.

Great British Spring Clean

Great British Spring Clean starts 22nd March to the 23rd April 2019

This event has happened for a few years now, it encourages the nation to take some time to do a litter pick or beach clean.

If you are planning to participate in a Great British Spring Clean please register with us. This will ensure your litter gets properly disposed

https://www.keepbritaintidy.org/get-involved/support-our-campaigns/great-british-spring-clean



Brag Bread Bag Challenge

BRAG Bude Rubbish Action Group have issued a bread bag challenge. The whole month of January they are going out and picking litter. They are taking an empty bread bag and filling it with rubbish. The idea is that this is small way to contribute and pick up some litter, it is accessible to everyone.

It has been very successful and is a great idea that everyone can take part in.



